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A Department of the Premier’s Office, Government of the Virgin Islands 

 
NAVIGATIONAL WARNING 

CANCELLATION OF NOTICE TO MARINERS No.03 - 
2024 

 

 
OWNERS, MANAGERS, OPERATORS, SKIPPERS AND MASTERS OF ALL 
VESSELS IN THE VICINITY OF THE BLUFF, BEEF ISLAND; TRANSITTING SIR 
FRANCIS DRAKE CHANNEL, SOUTH OF BEEF ISLAND 

 
REFERENCE: 

 

 

LOCATION:   

 

 
 
 

SOUTH CARDINAL BUOY IS BACK ON STATION  

THE BLUFF, SIR FRANCIS DRAKE CHANNEL 

http://www.bvimaritime.vg/
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A Department of the Premier’s Office, Government of the Virgin Islands 

  

The Notice to Mariners No. 3 of 2024 issued on Sunday July 28th 2024 
is now cancelled. The marker has been repaired and returned to its 
charted location. 
 

 

This notice has been issued in accordance with section 163 of the Merchant 
Shipping Act, 2001. 
 
 

Mr. John Samuel 
Director of Shipping 
Virgin Islands Shipping Registry 
Ritter House 
Wickham’s Cay II, Tortola 
British Virgin Islands VG 1110 
 
 
          30-July-2024 


